AN EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF LEWANNICK PARISH COUNCIL.
THE MEETING WAS HELD AT LEWANNICK VILLAGE HALL ON
MONDAY 1 OCTOBER 2018. THE MEETING COMMENCED AT 19.30
HOURS AND WAS OPEN TO MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC AND THE
PRESS.

Attendance

Chairman

Paul Atkinson

Vice Chairman

Michael White

Councillors

David Parnell, Roger Finnimore,

Carole Newbery, Claire Tyler, John

Newbery and Barbara Sleep.

Clerk

Elaine Cook

Apologies

Beth Newbery

- 1. **Safety Information**: The Chair went through safety procedures and thanked everyone for their attendance. He also welcomed the member of public present.
- 2. **Public Forum** the member of public described recent events at Lewannick School and the reasons why it is now necessary to purchase CCTV equipment.
- 3. Resolution The Parish Council will grant £2,000 towards the purchase of CCTV cameras. This will be a one-off offer on the understanding Lewannick School have full responsibility for the day-to-day maintenance of the equipment. Pro MW 2nd DP and all were in agreement.
- 4. There being no further business the Chairman closed the meeting at 20.30 hours.